
I am a landlord & a Professional Realtor for 43 years in Portland-Metro area. 
I appose the no cause bill HB-2004 A. 
This will cause the Oregon Landlords to not want to own any investment properties & will also keep 
other investors wanting to buy & own a rental property in Multnomah County where I also own rentals. 
I already have investor buyers deciding not to buy an investment property if this HB 2004-A is not 
stopped. 
Thank you, 
Cheryl Agee-Jenkins 
Re/Max Equity Group 
503-720-5060 
cherglen2@yahoo.com 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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